
VARINA HIGH SCHOOL BASEBALL FIELD LIGHTING 

SRP PROJECT of  the MONTH 

Simmons, Rockecharlie, and Prince recently completed the design for the replacement of 

the Lighting system at the Varina High School in Henrico, Virginia.  The existing wooden 

poles were replaced with new galvanized poles which each house sixteen 1500 watt metal 

halide fixtures. A platform at the lamps was also provided for service access at each pole.  

The existing wooden poles and their replacement steel poles are shown below. 
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